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1 message

Tue, Nov 13, 2012 at 6:08 AM

Craig Hunt< holidayout@hotmail.com>
To: kdeberje@keywestcity.com

Karen,
I would grateful if you would add the attached email from Mrs. Shirley Freeman to the 11/15/2012 Planning

board and to the 12/4/2012 City Commissioners packages.

Thank you.
Craig Hunt

Cell 305-923-9438

Shirley Freeman.pdf
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From: "Shirley Freeman" <shirleyfreemankeywest@gmail.com>

Date: November 12, 2012, 6:06:58 PM EST

To: <Jweekley@keywestcity.com>, "Craig & Cheryl Cates" <catesauto@aol.com>, "Teri Johnston"
<tjohnsto@keywestcity.com>, <mrossi@keywestcity.comi>, <clopez@keywestcity.com>,
<bwardlow@keywestcity.com>, <tyaniz@keywestcity.com>

Cc: <craig@conchharbormarina.com>

Subject: Conch Harbor Expansion on Caroline Street

Dear Mr. Mayor and Commissioners: My recommendation is to vote YES on the Conch Harbor
expansion to accommodate a larger West Marine Store at 951 Caroline. Mr. Craig Hunt, the
developer, has meet with the Key West Bight Neighbors several times from the beginning, and has
make several changes to his plans as suggested by the neighbors. Personally, | think it is a swell
project and will add more economic life to the area and fit in well with the landscape.

To my knowledge, there is no opposition to the project. ~ Thanks for your service to
the community. Shirley

Shirley Freeman

724 Eaton Street, Key West, FL 33040

305-294-2725, cell 305-304-1975
shirleyfreemankeywest@gmail.com

P Please consider the environment before printing this email



